While following a long time Swallow tradition, Swallow teachers Jackie Hagenow and Chris
Evans celebrated their retirement on June 6, 2024 by ringing the final last day bell at dismissal
time. We wish both Mrs. Hagenow and Mr. Evans a fantastic retirement! Thank you for your
years of service to the entire Swallow community!




